
As a long-time Aurora resident, and an alumna of Wells College, I support Bill & Laurie Roberts’ proposal 
to have our Village government designate the Barler Music and Campbell Art Buildings as Local 
Landmarks. 
 
I also support the CPP's proposal to designate the Wells College Boathouse Lawn as a Scenic Landmark, 
and areas of Cherry Ave. & Court St. as a Landmark Neighborhood. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karen A. Hindenlang 
PO Box 28, Aurora NY 13026 
 
 
As a very long-time resident of Aurora, and Prof. of Music, Emeritus, at Wells College, I support Bill & 

Laurie Roberts’ proposal to have the Village government designate the Barler Music and Campbell Art 

Buildings as Local Landmarks. 

I also support the CPP's proposal to designate the Wells College Boathouse Lawn as a Scenic Landmark, 

and areas of Cherry Ave. & Court St. as a Landmark Neighborhood. 

Thank you, 

Crawford 

Crawford R. Thoburn 

PO Box 28, Aurora NY 13026 

MusicByThoburn.com 

315-364-7586 

 
 


